
Public Meeting Announcement 

Dear Community Members, 

We are excited to announce a public meeting to discuss potential solutions for improving rural 

broadband access in our area. 

Date: March 15, 2023 

Time: 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

Location: Community Center Auditorium, 123 Main Street 

The aim of this meeting is to gather input from residents and explore various options to enhance 

internet connectivity in our rural community. Your voice is important in shaping the future of 

broadband services. 

Please join us for an informative discussion and help us find the best path forward. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


